
Lord!

The Church:
The church is going great! We are very

thankful for all that God has been doing.
As the church continues to grow, we give all

G1ory to God! As many of you may know from
past letters, we have been without a translator
for a year and a half. During this time we
have done our best to communicate and teach
the Word of God in the Albanian language.
However since this language is very difficult,
we still felt the need for a translator. Well, once

again we can report that God has answered our
prayer! We now have a translator to help in our
ministry.

Tent I Hospital Ministry:
The flrst tent meeting ryus scheduled for

postponed until a later date due
to the difficulties that we are

temporarily facing because of
the Covid-19 virus. However,
as we began to explain to our

church what a tent meeting
was, they became very

excited about our first
meeting. They have
never attended church
outside under a tent.
I can remember the
first tent meeting

Jan'March 2020

What God did in my heart under that tent as

a 17 year old boy, I will never forget. My
prayer for this tent ministry is to see God
save and change lives forever. I pray that
what God does under this tent will last in the
hearts and minds of these people for years

to come.

can't help but think how blessed we are and
how much we take for granite. Sometimes
we forget to be thankful for little things such
as toilet paper and hand soap. It truly blesses
my heart to see the faces of people light up
with joy as they receive this gift from the

church. We would like to say thank you to
all those that have given to help make this
ministry possible. I want to quickly mention
that this ministry has also been temporarily
put on hold due to the virus. As soon as

things clear up and go back to normal, both
of these ministries will resume.

Family:
Our family is doing well. Homeschool is
still ongoing and we are looking forward to
summerl During this time of quarantine, we
have been holding family church services in

such a blessing to be able to gather together
as a family and sing and read from God's
Woid.'Psalm 37:25 " I have
been young, and now I am

old; yet have I not seen

the righteous forsaken,
nor his seed begging
bread." Thank you l-
again for your prayers
Please help us pray for
the salvation of our 

-,

youngest daughter.

With love in Christ,

The Lord Family

.,4n Dear Brothers
and Sisters

in Christ,

He1lo brothers and
sisters in Christ. We

hope this letter finds you all well.
Just as before, we would like to thank

each of you for the prayers and support The hospital ministry has been a great
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Albania. It is truly an honor to serve the passing out hygiene bags and gospel tracts, I
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